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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

September 15, 1982
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~fhL bMr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

",

Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Clarification of IE Bulletin 82-01
Rev. 1, Supplement 1

Gentlemen:

On September 8,1982, Mr. Jan Kozyra of my staff contacted Joe Collins,
NRC-Headquarters, to obtain clarification of certain aspects of IE
Bulletin 82-01 Revision 1, Supplement 1. As a result of their
conversation we have the following understanding of the points of the
Bulletin: (1) The Bulletin requires a 100 percent review of radiograph
sets representing welds associated with pipe wall thickness less than
-inch in shop fabricated quality Class 1 and 2 subassemblies provided by

ITT dating back to our initial purchases of such items. (2) IE Bulletini
' 82-01, Revision 1, Supplement 1 applies only to ANO-2. (3) The Bulletin

is not intended to require 100 percent reinterpretation of welds, but
| rather to identify alterations to radiographs and to require appropriate

remedial action.'

Very truly yours,

||

| John R. Marshall
| Manager, Licensing
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